
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 25, 1996 

 

 

Elizabeth C. Buchholz 

Commander 

Central Records Bureau 

Metro Dade Police Department 

9105 NW 25th Street 

Miami, FL 33172 

 

Re: JFK Assassination Records 

 

Dear Commander Buchholz: 

 

Per our recent telephone conversation and your conversation with Joe Freeman, I have enclosed a 

document from the files of the House Select Committee on Assassinations (“HSCA”) for your review 

and recommendation for treatment under the JFK Act.  The document includes notes from the 

HSCA’s  review of files located at the Dade County Public Safety Department.  The FBI and U.S. 

Secret Service have already cleared their equities in this record. 

 

As we discussed, please proceed with review of this document in the same manner as with others you 

have received from our office.  Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.  Thanks 

again for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian E. Rosen, Esq. 

Senior Analyst 

 

Enclosure 


